
  

MINUTES OF APRIL STAFF MEETING 
Psychology Department 

April 26, 1967 

The Psychology Department held its April meeting in EP 104 at 4 o'clock 
April 26, 1967, 

PRESENT: Marshall, Mitchell, Dixon, Higgins, McLain, Grossnickle, Sadlack, 
Stapleton, Williams, Zimmerman, Graham. 

Dir. Graham was asked to chair the meeting due to Dr. Prewett's absence, 

Dr. James Batten of the School of Education attended the meeting and 
presented the proposed East Carolina College group insurance plan to the 
faculty. He distributed pamphlets and answered questions concerning this 
insurance, 

Dr. Graham called for nominations for the Psychology representative to 
the Faculty Senate for next year. Mrs. Hazel Stapleton was elected to 
be the representative. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30. 
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